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Our Doctors: 

Monday - Thursday 

8.30am - 12.30pm  

2.00pm - 6.00pm  

6.30pm - 8.00pm 

Friday 

8.30am -12.30pm 

2.00pm - 6.00pm 

Surgery Times (by appointment): 

Out of Hours Service: 111

Visit the Surgery Monday - Friday: 

8.30am - 6.00pm 

Or telephone between: 

8.30am - 5.30pm 
Or 24/7 via Online Access to make/cancel 

appointments, order repeat prescriptions, 

access your medical record etc at a time to 

suit  you.  

Opening Times: 

When you have finished reading the Newsletter, please leave it in the Waiting Room for others to read.  Thank you. 

Our Nurse Practitioners:   

Advanced Nurse Practitioner Anita Peake 
Advanced Nurse Practitioner Charlotte King 
Nurse Practitioner Kathy Lenehan 

HEALTH MATTERS 

Our Pharmacy Techs:  

Katy Griffin      Sharon Hunt 

 

Our First Contact Physio:   

Tom Hirst          

Covid Working:  
We continue to ask patients to wear 
face masks to protect themselves 
and others when attending for 
appointments at the surgery.  We 
are unable to supply these and ask 
that you bring your own. 

Our Care-Coordinator:   

Steph Coulson 

Our Community Connectors:   
Liz Denbury     Veronica Shaw 

 

Prescription Ordering  
Direct Service  
Tel: 0333 332 0050,  
10am-3pm 

Thank you 
and goodbye 
to… 
 

… our Practice Manger 
and Non-Clinical 
Partner, Alison 

Ingham who leaves us at the end of March. We are 
very grateful for everything Alison has done over 
the last 15 years for our staff, patients and the 
wider Calne community. Alison, we will all miss you 
and wish you a very long and happy retirement. 
 

                      and 
 

A warm welcome to... 
 

… our new Practice Manager, Jo Osborn. An 
experienced Practice Manager, Jo joins us from a 
Swindon GP surgery but has previous experience of 
working in primary care in Wiltshire. Jo, welcome to 
the Northlands Team. 
 
Dr Elizabeth Tully, Senior Partner 

Carers Event: Thank you to all that came to 
the Carers Swing Band Event starring the On 
The Edge Swing Band. It was a lovely 
afternoon and we all had a great time! 
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